July 17,2013

To Whom It May Concern: This reference letter is to confirm the professional
capabilities of Mr. Robert Wright. I first utilized Mr. Wright's talents to build a web site for me about
two years ago. A web site that would immediately capture the eyes of prospective clients that would
hire me for jobs in radio & tv voice work. He certainly didn't disappoint me. Even though Mr. Wright
has a so-called vision impairment, one wouldn't imagine that to be the case when viewing his work.
Several respected individuals who have browsed my URL have asked me... “Who put together your
web site? I'm very impressed. I'd like to hire him to to do mine.” “Yours really stood out from others
I've viewed and grabbed my attention, immediately.” What better endorsement could you ask for? Mr.
Wright has also proven to me that he is an expert professional photographer should that be your need.

In other words, Robert is “Wright” for the job! . @_/

Sincerely, L . McCabe aka McKay
P.S. The proofis in the finished product. Take a look at what Robert did for me at:
www.larrymmckay.com



